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From: Gayle Wood 

Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 10:23 AM 

To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.lnfo@ky.goV> 

Subject: Case: 2020-00290 

REQUEST FOR INTERVENTION 

Please note our objection to the proposed rate increase by Bluegrass Water for our sewer 
service located in the Fox Run Estates of Franklin County. While we appreciate the 
improvements that have ah·eady been implemented by Bluegrass Water to improve the 
deteriorating conditions of our system, we feel the increase is far above what is reasonable for 
this small community. 

The adjacent City ofFrankf01t Sewer System cun.-ently charges $10.74 per 1 000 gallons of 
water usage with a 2,000 gallon minimum. 

Using our home as an example: based on 3,900 gallon water used for the month of September 
2020 our sewer bill with the City of Frankfort would have been $41.89 plus applicable taxes. 
Our cunent monthly rate with Bluegrass Water is $55.85. 

As you can see from the above example we feel our cunent rates are in line with the area and 
therefore strenuously object to the proposed 72.1 % increase by Bluegrass Water, Utility 
Operating Company (A CSWR Managed Utility). 

Respectfully, 

Mr. & Mrs. Gayle Woods 
148 Hunters Trace 
Frankfort KY 40601-9643 

OCT 09 2020




